NATIONAL RADIO CLUB

An organization of standord broadecast band DX fons Publishers of "DX NEWS*

PLEASE REPLY TO:

Carl W. Dabelstein

3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

The Chief Engineer
Radio Station WT N S
Coshocton, Ohio 43512

Dear Sir:

I am writing you in connection with my reception of W T N S. Some time
ago I sent to you a report of reception of your station on 1560 kilohertz,
which I heard on March 10, 1975 between 4:58 a.m. and 5:03 a.m. Central Day-
light Time. I have awaited your reply, but have never received an answer to
my letter, Several fellow National Radio Club members have received replies
from W T N S from time to time. Perhaps my origional letter was somehow lost
in the mails.
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The reception of W T N S was heard at an S-5(good) leval with interfer-
ence from W D X R in‘Paducah, Kentucky., My receiver is a Hammarlund HQ-180AC
which has 18 tubes. My antenna is a 2' Directional Altazmuth Loop.

Please check the details above to your station log for the respective
date. If you find this report to be correct and to your satisfaction, I would
appreclate recelving a brief letter or card stating that my reception of WINS
is verified. I have 1,852 verifications, including 44 from Ohio. Yours would
be a most welcome addition to my collection. I have enclosed return postage
for your convenience in making a reply to this request.

Very truly yours,

7,
Carl W. Dabelstein
K@sSBV



